From: Jeff Rummel

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: January 09, 2020

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0927-EX-CN-2019

Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

In reply to your inquiry under Ref. 52128, this is to advise the Commission that the pending application
under File No. 0927-EX-CN-2019 has been amended to delete the full bands of 223-307 MHz and
343-405.99 MHz, and to replace those bands with certain of the frequencies approved by MAG.

A summary of the amended frequencies is set forth below &ndash; it is requested that the Commission
proceed with final processing and grant of the application in light of these amendments:

Original Band on Application &ndash; 223-307 MHz

Replaced with:

239.025 243.85 248.75 251.225 264.05 266.675 269.375 272.05 277.5 288.775 291.675 297.525 300.5
303.5 306.55

Original Band on Application &ndash; 343-405.99 MHz

Replaced with:
345.425 362.075 363.45 366.675 385.375 389.225 393.125 397.05

Please contact the undersigned with any questions.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



